
June 5, 1991 

Mr. Armando Lopez, Chief 
Branch of Field Minerals 
U.S. Department of Interior 
Bureau of Land Management 
Roswell D i s t r i c t Office 
1717 W. Second 
Roswell, New Mexico 88202 

Re: Tamano (BSSC) Unit, Eddy County, New Mexico 
Applications to New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

Dear Mr. Lopez: 

Marathon has recently f i l e d with the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division two 
applications related to the Tamano (BSSC) Unit. The f i r s t is an Application for 
Statutory Unitization of the Unit and the second is an Application for Authority 
to I n s t i t u t e a Pressure Maintenance Project. Complete copies of both 
applications are enclosed for your f i l e s . 

Also enclosed is a copy of the Notice of Hearing which I am sending to a l l 
Interest Owners within the Unit. 

I f you have any questions at a l l with regard to the upcoming proceedings before 
NMOCD, please l e t me know. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas C. Lowry 
Attorney 
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